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June 2024

Dear Soon to be Kindergarten Locust Lane Families, 
It is with much joy that we welcome your family to Locust Lane Elementary School, where positive relationships, a safe learning environment, and the needs of the whole child are fostered daily! I trust that this communication finds you and your family doing well and embracing each summer day. Though it was only couple weeks ago when the Locust Lane staff waved emotionally as our students went home for the summer, the new school year journey is already being written as you read this letter.    
Knowing that transitioning into kindergarten can be an exciting and challenging time, our Locust Lane staff is committed to creating a supportive and smooth transition for all our incoming kindergarten students and families. The kindergarten teachers and I will be hosting a Kindergarten Orientation on Thursday, August 22, 2024.   A morning and evening session are available so families can choose the option that best fits their work schedule. Below you will find an outline of important information and agenda of the orientation. 
The kindergarten staff and I look forward to meeting all of you in July. Please feel free to reach out with any questions or concerns you may have. 
KINDERGARTEN ORIENTATION
Date: Thursday, August 22, 2024
Location: Locust Lane Elementary School (meet in the gymnasium) 

Time: 
	Option A - 11:30 a.m. - 12:30 p.m.
	Option B - 5:00 p.m. - 6:00 p.m.
Families may bring school supplies on orientation day so students will have supplies ready on the first day of school. 
Sincerely,




Khoua Vang
Principal
Locust Lane Elementary School 
kvang@ecasd.us 
715-852-3710
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